
WORKSHOP ON POSH ACT  

 

A workshop in collaboration with the ICC on the POSH Act was held on 24.3.2023 for the 

benefit of all stakeholders. Teachers, students and Non-Teaching Staff attended the workshop 

and participated in activities and discussion. The workshop focused around gender sensitivity 

and various aspects and laws associated with prevention of sexual harassment at workplace.  

 

 

 

 

Student -teacher interactions  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


